
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Rawlins Field Office 

P.O. Box 2407 (1300 North Third Street) 
Rawlins, Wyoming 82301-2407 

In Reply Refer To: 
WYW-166526 (030) 

Ms. Nancy M. FitzSimmons, Land Manager 
Lost Creek ISR, LLC 
10758 West Centennial Road, Suite #200 
Littleton, Colorado 80127 

Dear Ms. FitzSimmons: 

This letter is in response to your letter we received on December 6,2007, requesting surface 
landowner consents for uranium mining activity in T. 25 N., R. 92 W., and T. 25 N., R. 93 W., 
6th P.M., Sweetwater County, Wyoming, our reference WYW-166526. 

In accordance with your telephone conversation with Mark Newman, Geologist, on 
December 6,}007, w,? will not sign surface landowner consents until a complete mine and 
reclamation plan has been submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and they have 
preparedanenvli'onmental documentthat we have reviewed and concurred with. 

In addition, a complete mine and reclamation plan must be submitted to the State of Wyoming, 
Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), and be deemed complete by the DEQ and us. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mark Newm,m, Geologist, at the address shown above 
or telephone (307) 328-4248. 

Sincerely, 

c;?~??~~ 
Patrick Madigan ,}..' 
Field Manager 

cc: Ms. Melissa Bautz 
State.ofWyoming, Depi:lrtr:nent of Envjronm~nt.al Quality 
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